
Winter session is just around the corner.  Registration will open November 7th for
students currently enrolled in the fall session and November 8th for everyone.  Be on
the look out for the schedule on Facebook and our website.   Check with your child’s
instructor or the front desk for class recommendations the week of October 28th.   Class
tuition plus the $20 annual registration fee will need to be paid at the time of registration
in order to hold your child's spot in class.  Register early as classes fill quickly.

Any students that use AOE or any other financial institution to pay tuition will receive
information on the new registration policy for those students.   All students paid by  AOE
or other financial institutions must register on-line using the parent portal.  

Like us on Facebook to stay up to date on classes and events!
@CarouselGymnasticsWaupaca and @CarouselGymnasticsPlover
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WINTER SESSION

IMPORTANT DATES

CLASS DRESS UP IN OCTOBER
             October is Breast Cancer Awareness Month.  Let's wear PINK

the week of October 14th - 18th to support those that have been
diagnosed with breast cancer and for those that have survived the
fight.  You don't have to face it alone, we are stronger together.   

Students may wear their work-out appropriate Halloween
costumes to class Thursday, October 24th and the week of
October 28 - 30th.  Don't have a costume? Feel free to wear
any Halloween festive outfit to class.  NO PM CLASSES
OCTOBER 31ST.

COLD, FLU AND ALLERGY SEASON
Along with COVID, there is also cold, flu and allergy season.  If your child does
not feel well, please keep them home so we can keep unwanted germs out of
our facility.   If your child did not go to school, please do not send them to class.  
We hope our community can stay healthy this season.  

NO EVENING
CLASSES

OCTOBER 31ST

TODDLER TIME
$5/CHILD

Walking through Age 5

PLOVER - Mondays
9:30-10:15 am

 starting October 7th
***********

WAUPACA - Thursdays
9:30-10:15 am
 and 11:15-12

IMPORTANT INFORMATION
WAUPACA LOCATION:  Please keep the doors to the main gym area clear.  This area
needs to remain clear in the event of a fire.  Refrain from entering the main gym area
unless there is an emergency.  This will help students remain focused on the task at
hand.  Any distraction can effect the class attention and the students safety.  

BOTH LOCATIONS:  Refrain from “coaching” your child from the sidelines.
Comments made by parents can distract all of the students in the class and may
confuse your child, making it difficult for the instructor to do their job.  

October 24 - 30th


